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06.18.2015 
 

Report – New Office and Facilities Bldg. 
   

The District held the bid opening for the New Office and 
Facilities Building on Thursday May 18, 2015 at 2:00 PM. There 
were two bids received.  The bids are attached to this report. 

Bid Tabulation: 

Bidder ------------------ Base Bid  -- Alternate 1 --- Alternate 2 

Rognlin’s Inc. ------- $836,198.03 ---- $90,441.78 ---- $23,441.28 

Helligso Const. Inc. - $753,419.00 ---- $84,196.00 ---- $42,731.00 

David Jensen will evaluate the bids and prepare a 
recommendation for award for the Board by Wednesday June 24, 
2015.  The Board will need to schedule a special meeting 
before the end of June to either award the bid or reject all 
bids. 

END OF REPORT 


















